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June 18, 2015

Electronic Filing

Steven King, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S. W.
P.O. Box 47250
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

RE:	DOCKET NO. UG-151253 (Schedule 149 Substitute Tariff Page)

Attached for electronic filing with the Commission is the Company’s proposed tariff revision:

Substitute First Revision Sheet 149	Canceling	Original Sheet 149
				
Based on discussions with Commission Staff, Avista modified the terms of tariff related to how often the rate under this schedule would be changed.  Staff and Avista have agreed that the CNG rate per Gas Gallon Equivalent (GGE) will change annually on November 1 to reflect updated natural gas costs included in the Company’s Purchased Gas Cost Adjustment, and at the end of a general rate case proceeding to reflect updated base rates.

Avista requests the tariff revision to become effective July 15, 2015.  If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at 509-495-8620.
	
Sincerely,



Patrick Ehrbar
Manager, Rates & Tariffs
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